
April, 2015 

General Incorporated Association, Kyoto Breast Cancer Research Network （KBCRN） 

Representative - Masakazu Toi 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

Announcing change of company name 
  

Wishing your company is prosperous at this sunny spring time. Thank you very much for your previous 

support of our organisation. 

 

  NPO Kyoto Breast Cancer Consensus Conference has now changed its official name as of this month. 

After the completion of the transition to a general incorporated association, we are going to dedicate 

ourselves to the promotion and permeation of breast cancer treatment, succeeding KBCCC’s business 

purpose and business targets. We are also to contribute ourselves to cancer prevention and the enhancement 

of health.  

 

 Regarding the contractor name on various contracts and memorandums that have been agreed previously 

under the old corporation name; we ask that the name be transferred into the new name and we would like 

to omit any transition procedure. Please contact us at the below address should you have the need to go 

through any name change formalities. 

 

For international conventions and regular meetings, the organisation will still be referred to as KBCCC. 

We would like to ask for your continued kind and unchanging support. 

 

Note: 

New Corporation Name: Kyoto Breast Cancer Research Network （（（（KBCRN）））） 

 

Address: Heights Gemini 2F, Higashimarutamachi 9-5, Marutamachidori-Kawabata Higashiiru, Sakyo, Kyoto 

606-8395, Japan 

 

Tel: +81 75-761-5751 FAX：+81 75-761-5718 

* There are no changes of address, telephone number, FAX number, URL of the website as well as email 

addresses 

 

Enquiries: 

  KBCRN Secretariat    info@kyoto-breast-cancer.org 

  (Previously KBCCC)     Tel: +81 75-761-5751   FAX: +81 75-761-5718 


